
 

 

We are offering the opportunity to all parents/carers of pupils within Year 

Groups R and 1 to attend the forthcoming Phonics Workshop as detailed below. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 
Purpose of Workshop: 
 

•To share how phonics is taught. 
•To develop parents’ confidence in helping their children with phonics and reading 
•To teach the basics of phonics and some useful phonics terms 
•To outline the different stages in phonic development 
•To show examples of activities and resources we use to teach phonics 
•To give parents an opportunity to ask questions 

 

Who are the Workshops for? 
 
These workshops are for all Parent/Carers of children that are in Year R and 

1. We encourage that all parents/carers do attend due to the importance of 

understanding the phonics, the way it is taught and how you can support at 

home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to these sessions. 

 

 

Mrs L Haverty and Mrs H Sullivan 

Class 1 and 2 Teachers 

When? Where? 

Tuesday 9th October 

9am 

Blackboys School, School 

Hall 

 

A Creche will be available. 


